
 
 
 
 
 
 
      October 23, 2002 
 
 
Mr. Thomas M. Dorman 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P. O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY   40602 
 
 Re:  Filing of Interconnection and Resale Agreements/Amendments 
 
Dear Mr. Dorman: 
 
 Enclosed for filing is a paper copy of correspondence between BellSouth and the following 
companies.  These documents have been electronically filed with the Commission. 
 
Global TeleLink Services, Inc. 
Termination Letter 
Case No. 00228 
 
Teligent, Inc. 
Termination Letter 
Case No. 00346 
 
 On October 9, 2002, BellSouth filed with the Commission a Resale Agreement with Southern 
Communications, LLC.  Since that time, BellSouth has not been able to locate or contact Southern 
Communications, LLC.  Based on this, BellSouth withdraws the Resale Agreement.
 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Dorothy J. Chambers 
 
Enclosures 
 
467584 


